
A note from Mrs Allan 

It was great to start our school trips for the 
year, with Year 3 visiting Pizza Express and be-
coming pizza chefs. Well done to our children 

for being great ambassadors of Rokeby. 

Bookings are now open for our Parents Evening 
on 14th and 15th October. Please book online 

to meet your child’s teacher and to look at your 
child’s wonderful learning so far. 

Just a reminder, the gate now closes at 
8.55am, so children are in class ready for regis-

tration at 9am, to then go to assembly. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Friday 4th October 2024 

 
What Have We Been Up To? 

 
Year 1 have been working super hard this week in their PE lessons. They used hula hoops to practice 
their balance and skipping skills. They have been testing their hand eye coordination by passing foam 

balls between each other. 
Year 2 have been getting creative with animal print in Art. They have been cutting and sticking differ-

ent patterns to create a collage. 
Year 3 went to Pizza Express on Thursday and made their own pizzas. They walked to and from the 
restaurant and all got to make their own cheese and tomato pizza which they ate in the restaurant. 

(See the next page for the photos!) 
Year 4 spent more time looking at their class book, The Wild Robot. They crafted a huge robot made 
from tin foil and cardboard boxed and used their science lessons to explore different sources of elec-

tricity. 
Year 5 have been using their knowledge of complementary colours to create their own shades and 

hues in paint. 
Year 6 have been getting into the competitive spirit in their PE lessons and got creative with playing 
different games. This week they undertook an experiment in science where they put different liquids 

into a slice of bread! 
 

We had an assembly from 

Severn Trent on Thursday. 

They taught the children what 

they can and can’t put down 

the drains. A big thank you to some of the Year 5 

children who helped with the presentation.  

Football Club and Morning Club 

Unfortunately football club and morning club has 

reached capacity. We can put your child's name 

down on a waiting list if they are interested in join-

ing. 

 A Message From Miss Gould (for Years 3, 4,5 &6) 

Starting on Wednesday 9th October, the Rokeby school choir will be beginning rehearsals again. It 

will be run by myself and Mr Kay every Wednesday after school from 3.15 until 4pm and is open to 

all KS2 children. 

If you would like your child to join the choir please send me a message to let me know along with 

information about how they will be collected from school after rehearsals. Thanks!  



 

 



 




